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January 21, 2010 
 
Representative Bobby Schilling 
507 Cannon House Office Building 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C.  20515-1317 
 
 
Dear Congressman Schilling: 
 
I am writing to introduce myself and urge you to join the House Recycling Caucus.   
 
ABC Corp. was founded in 1892 by a ___________________________.  Currently in its 
5th generation of family ownership, ABC Corp. has evolved into a quality, full-service 
provider in all major aspects of the recycling industry including different grades of 
ferrous and non-ferrous scrap, paper, and plastics.  
 
The bi-partisan House Recycling Caucus, co-chaired by Representatives John Shimkus 
(R-IL) and Frank Pallone (D-NJ), presents a great opportunity to learn more about and 
help promote the vibrant recycling industry and its significant contributions to the economy 
and the environment.   

 
The recycling industry faces a myriad of important issues ranging from environmental 
protection to international trade, among others.  These issues significantly impact all 
sectors of the industry and commodities that include paper, glass, plastic, metals, rubber, 
textiles, and electronics.   
 
I am confident that with your interest and participation in the House Recycling Caucus, 
recycling in our nation will greatly benefit.  For more information about the Caucus or the 
scrap recycling industry, please contact Billy Johnson (202) 662-8548 or 
billyjohnson@isri.org at the Institute of Scrap Recycling Industries, Inc.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 

*    Bold indicates user information required 
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